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Information and Agreement for the Care of Animals

Please read all of the information
The goal of this office is the detection and correction of vertebral subluxations (misalignment of spinal vertebra creating pressure on nerves).  When vertebral subluxations are removed the body can function better.

There is no certification or licensing board for the practice of chiropractic with animals.  There is extensive instruction relative to care for animals throughout the chiropractic profession.  Our interests are to offer a humanitarian service to allow animals to be free of vertebral subluxations. 

We do not diagnose, treat or offer a cure for any disease.  We do not, in any way replace a veterinarian or claim to offer recommendation or referral for any health condition. 

· When you arrive, please keep your pet in your car, come into the office and let our staff know that you are here.  They will instruct you as to where, and how soon, you will be seen.

· Please realize some people do not like animals or are fearful of them.  Keep your pet under complete control.  Please be attentive to the concern of others, and of other animals here.  In the same regard, many children in our practice love to pet the animals.  If you have a concern, please tell us.

· Should your pet need to relieve him/herself, please have him/her do so on our lawn.  Please be respectful of our landscaping.  We have a “pooper-scooper” available by the front door and a garbage can for disposal of waste product.

· Even though we have two chiropractors in our office please note that only Dr. James Peck is our animal adjuster. (Dr. Audrey has intense animal allergies!)

James J. Peck, DC & Audrey E. Peck, DC


Chiropractic Wellness Centre, PC


191 Chandler Rd, Unit B


Andover, MA 01810


Phone: (978) 655-5217














